
Friends with Pens
Pen Pal Program

Oakland County Parks and Recreation invites you to join a NEW! 
Pen Pal Program. Participants in the program will be paired 
with others to exchange stories, memories, inspiration and cheer 
through mailed or emailed postcards.

Participants will receive specially-designed postcards or emails 
featuring different artwork and nature scenes in the Oakland 
County Parks, which can be used to write to your Pen Pal.  
*Postage will be provided.*

This is a FREE program that will launch in February 2021.  
Register by Jan. 27 to be paired with your Pen Pal Partner. 
We’re still accepting registrations after Jan. 27, however late 
registrations may cause a  delay in Pen Pal pairing

Call 248-858-0916 or email events@oakgov.com to register. 
HAPPY WRITING!

Sincerely, 
Oakland County Parks and Recreation
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